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Town of Farmington

Parks and Recration Department
127 Middle Street

Farmington, Maine 04938
Jsavage@farmington-main.org
207-778-3464

May 12, 2025
RE: Temporary Parking Closure at the Community Center
Dear Community,

This letter is to inform you that due to scheduled construction at the Community Center. all parking areas associated with the facility
will be closed beginning Monday, June 2, 2025. The construction is part of an essential improvement project, and while the
anticipated duration extends through October 2025, an exact end date will be communicated as the project progresses.

During this time, no parking will be permitted at the Community Center, and we kindly ask that your organization makes
alternative parking arrangements for any activities, events, or routine operations that may have previously relied on this space.

We understand that this may cause some inconvenience and appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we work to improve the
facility for future use by the entire community.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me directly at 207-778-3464 or farmingtonrec@farmington-
maine.org.

Thank you for your attention to this announcement.

Jennifer Savage
Director
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